Non-Uniform Day Friday
6t" December 2019

Christmas Fayre is almost here! On Saturday 7" December we
hold our annual Christmas Fayre and to help us make it an
amazing success, we will be holding a non-uniform day the

day before the fayre. Please see below for suggested
donations:

FILLED CLEAN JAM JARS (may be filled with sweets, toys,
craft items etc).

CHOCOLATE (bars, boxes or gifts) for Chocolate Tombola.
FOOD and SMALL GIFTS i.e. Toiletries for Tombola
BOTTLES - May include alcohol and soft drinks

CAKE DONATIONS - Cupcakes, large cakes etc for the cake
stall (we rely on parents for these)

SWEETS/NEW TOYS etc — for Children’s Tombola

PLEASE DO NOT SEND IN SECONDHAND/USED TOYS OR
BOOKS AS WE DO NOT NEED THESE THIS TIME.

PLEASE ENSURE ALL FOOD ITEMS ARE IN DATE.

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP IN MAKING THE EVENT A
SUCCESS

Your PFA team



